
 

 
  

 

Week 7     July 30 - August 3 

The Cub Column 

If you have any questions, please call the Camp Office at 847-634-3168 

Dear Parents, 

Hi again! The seventh week at camp has been full of spirit and perseverance. 

The boys showed lots of teamwork and confidence throughout Olympic 

events. 

This week was very eventful for the Cubs. The week started with opening 

ceremonies for Olympic week on the Athletic field where the Tamarak Tree 

lit the Olympic flame. The boys then participated in Olympic events 

throughout camp such as tug-of-war, archery shooting contests, and relay 

races. The Cubs also participated in Balloon-A-Thon, all camp tug-of-war, 

and song and cheer to close out the week. This week, we also went to 

scooterville at the athletic outing on Thursday with Kevin where the Cubs 

rode around on scooters and visited different places of interest. 

Next week we have the boy/girl swim meet where the Cubs will race the 

Cardinals in the pool! As always, I am always available if you have any 

questions, comments, or concerns. 

 

 

¶ Tug-of-of 

¶ Balloon-a-thon 

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR WEEK 

¶ Boy/Girl Swim Meet next week! 

¶ Last day of camp is Friday. 

REMINDERS 
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